Trustee Website Committee

This committee is still in the process of updating the site from Orlando. Different Aspects of the site
need to be updated after each Trustee Meeting, once the minutes become official.

All committee pages should now be updated. If you have changes that need to be made, please contact
the Website Administrator.

The Trustee line was very active this month, which is a great use of this important tool. Check the
archive for a pdf copy soon.

Mike R.

Trustee Website Committee Chair



